November 1, 2018

Rick Scott

Governor

Executive Office of the Governor
The Capital

Tallahassee, F1, 32399-0001

Dear Governor Scott;

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve the citizens of
Broward County as a Commissioner on the North Broward Hospital

District.

You appointed me to help turn around a troubled institution that sarely
needed ethical and transparent oversight and governance.
Unfortunately, [ believe the current direction of the Board is creating an
environment that jeopardizes it's future. As such, I have decided to
resign as Commissioner.,

Serving as a Commissioner was truly an honor and [ sincerely thank you
for affording me the opportunity.

Please accept my resignation effective immediately.
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